
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                       
 
 
 
 

 

 24th June 2016 
 
Dear Parents 
 
School Church Inspection  
 
The school was very pleased to welcome an inspector representing the Anglican Church this 
week for an assessment of the effectiveness of R.E and collective worship in our Christian 
School. The inspection report will be made public in 2-3 weeks; we look forward to sharing this 
with you in due course. Thanks are extended to parents who gave their time to come in and 
speak to Mrs Williams during the day.  
 
 

A note from the Friends – Pudding Night  
 

The Friends Committee would like to thank everyone who made delicious puddings, contributed 

raffle prizes, helped on the night and those who came along and enjoyed eating the puddings. A 

fantastic £231.82 was raised. 
 
 
Sporting Events Reminder 
 
On Monday 27th June we are holding a netball tournament against Asby school. The event will 
take place at Crosby Ravensworth school from around 3.45pm 
On Thursday 30th June we will host the Kings Meaburn football tournament. This will take place 
at Kings Meaburn at 5pm.  
On Friday 1st July we will be attending Appleby Sports Day. The children will have an early 
lunch and arrive at Appleby Grammar school at 1pm. If any parents could help with transport, 
this would be greatly appreciated. 
Please see accompanying slips that might confirm the selection of your child(ren) for the above 
events. 
  
Sponsored Walk 
 
A great big Thank you to everyone for supporting our sponsored walk with donations. So far we 
have received £436.15 which is quite amazing for a school with just 26 pupils on roll. Please 
send any remaining donations in next week so we can finalise our total. Could we reach the 
£500 mark with a final push? 
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Car Seats 

The law requires that all children travelling in the front or rear seat of any car, van or goods 
vehicle must use the correct child car seat until they are either 135cm in height or 12 years old 
(which ever they reach first). After this they must use an adult seat belt. All children in which this 
applies to must bring a car seat into school for relevant trips when needed. On health and safety 
advice, this is a non-negotiable requirement. Thank you. 

 

Y6 Leavers’ Service 

The whole school will be attending a special service in church on Thursday 14th July at 10.30am 
to mark the leaving of our Y6 pupils from Crosby Ravensworth Cof E School. Parents and all 
members of the community are warmly invited to attend. 

 
                                                                                                 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr D Priestley 

 
 
 
 
 

Summary of dates for your diary: 
 
 
Monday 27th June  Netball - Crosby Ravensworth v Asby 3.45pm 
Wednesday 29th June  Class 1 Maryport Aquarium Trip  
Thursday 30th June Football – Kings Meaburn Cup – 5pm 
Friday 1st July                               Appleby Sports Day 1pm 
Monday 4th July  Netball - 3.30pm Warcop School  
Wednesday 6th July Sports Day 1pm 
Friday 8th July  Pupil Reports sent home  
Wednesday 13th July School climbing and sports day – Penrith Leisure Centre 
Thursday 14th July Y6 Leavers’ Service 10.30am 
Friday 15th July School disco – 3.30pm MMVI 
Monday 18th July School Prize Day  
Wednesday 20th July  School Trip ‘Lego Day’ – Rheged 
Thursday 21st July  School closes 
 

  



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 


